
     September 18, 2015 

 

The City Council of the City of McVille met in special session Friday, September 18 at 8:30 am at the City 

Office. 

 

The purpose of the special meeting was to discuss Carl & Teresa Dezotell Lease and operations. 

 

Mayor Douglas Stein presiding 

Council members present: Douglas Trostad, Edward Sadowsky, Neil Reiten 

Auditors Renae Arneson and Joanne Brennan 

 

The meeting was called to follow up on items discussed at the September 14th meeting with the 

Dezotells. 

 

Terms of the lease and modifications were discussed.  A new draft will be presented and the final lease 

may be signed the weekend of September 25-27. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:15 am. 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________  ______________________________________ 

Renae Arneson, Auditor     Douglas Stein, Mayor 

 


